ATTACHMENT B
CITY OF NANAIMO

THE HARBOUR/.:!CITY

BYLAW, REGULATION & SECURITY

2020-SEP-24

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: 45/47 Haliburton , Nanaimo, BC
LT 3, BLK 8, SEC 1, PLN, 584, LD 32
UNSAFE STRUCUTRE

A recent inspection of the above noted property revealed a fire-damaged
structure on the property. The structure is unsafe.

You are directed to remove the fire-damaged structure forthwith. A City
of Nanaimo building permit for the demolition of the structure will be
required prior to any work being undertaken and can be obtained through
the City of Nanaimo Online Building Permit Application page. Please
contact the Building Department at 250-755-4429 for additional support
on how to obtain a demolition permit.

If the structure is not removed, Council will, at a future meeting, give
consideration to ordering the structure removed.

If you require further information, please contact Walter Taylor, Bylaw
Enforcement Officer, at 250-755-4422.

Yours truly,

e

Dave LaBegge,
Manager ommunity Safety
BylawgRegulation and Security

455 Wallace Street, Nanaimo, British Columbia VIR 5]6 ¢ 250-755-4422 www.nanaimo.ca * bylaw.info@nanaimo.ca
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